

## **Arizona Department of Housing 2024 Information Bulletin**

**REGARDING PROGRAMS: Rental Development** 

REGARDING FUNDING SOURCES: Low Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC)

INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 54-24 ISSUED: August 16, 2024

RE: Amended 2024-2025 QAP – First Draft Release

The Arizona Department of Housing ("ADOH") has posted its first draft of the <u>Amended 2024 - 2025 Qualified Allocation Plan</u> ("QAP") on its website at the following link:

https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/forms/rental-development-lihtc

ADOH will accept written comments on the first draft of the Amended 2024 - 2025 QAP until **Friday, September 6, 2024, at 5:00 p.m.** via letter or e-mail to either of the following addresses below. This will not be the only opportunity to provide input. As QAP drafts are released, additional feedback will be solicited from our stakeholder community.

By Mail:	By E-Mail:
Melanie Brewer	
Rental Programs Administrator	rental-qap@azhousing.gov
Arizona Department of Housing	
1110 W. Washington Street, Ste. 280,	
Phoenix, AZ 85007	

Please note: 2026-2027 QAP comments will be solicited following the completion of the Amended 2024-2025 QAP.